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Seaton Cup 

Many thanks to all the entries for this year’s Seaton Cup; to the judges Graham Kellett and Pat Steval 

who had a really tough job; and to our President Mark Forster for presenting to the prize winners. 

In case you missed it, here are the results: 

 

Class Third Second First Trophy 

Junior --- --- 
Ben Dunbar 

03 Union Jack 
--- 

Kit Beginner 
Lawrence 

Peters 
44 Horse Head 

Geoff 
Margetson 

25 Tudor Rose 

Ernest Ripley 
32 Looking Out 

To Sea 
SPA Laminates 

Applied Beginner --- --- 
Lawrence Peters 

39 Box with 
Waxwings 

--- 

Applied Intermediate --- --- 
David Duxbury 
01 Star Stand 

--- 

Applied Advanced --- 
David 

Cossavella 
47 Ben’s Box 

Eric Nye 
27 Lattice Box 

--- 

Applied Overall xxx xxx 
Eric Nye 

27 Lattice Box 
John Boddy 

Picture Beginner --- --- 
Ernest Ripley 

26 Bridge House 
--- 

Picture Intermediate 
Helen 

Broadbent 
51 Alpine Scene 

David 
Cossavella 

22 Leeds Canal 

Dorothy Johnson 
12 Kirkstall 

Abbey 
--- 

Picture Advanced 
Tony Thorpe 

05 Lowry 

Brian 
Crossfield 
21 Floral 

Ron Dickens 
38 Cotswold 

Village 
--- 

Picture Artistic xxx xxx 
Ernest Ripley 

26 Bridge House 
Colin Bentley  

Picture Overall xxx xxx 
Ron Dickens 
38 Cotswold 

Village 
Tommy Limmer 

Members’ Choice 
Eric Nye 

27 Lattice Box 
Pat Steval 

40 Goldfinches 

Ron Dickens 
38 Cotswold 

Village 
Seaton Cup 

 

Entries this year were more than double those from last year, with forty six in total. It was a delight 

to see all the wonderful work on display. Well done to everyone. The Leeds Project supplied 

seventeen of the entries, so many thanks to everyone who took part in that project. 

Twenty eight of the entries received at least one vote in this year’s Members Choice, but this year 

there was a clear winner in Ron Dickens – congratulations. 

We had fewer entries in the Applied Category, so perhaps we should consider some sort of Applied 

project for next year? 
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Winning Entries for the Seaton Cup 2013 

 
Ben Dunbar - Junior Ernest Ripley – Kit 

 

 

 
Lawrence Peters – Beginner 

 

Ernest Ripley – Beginner 

 

 

 

David Duxbury – Intermediate 

 

Dorothy Johnson – Intermediate 

 

 

 

Eric Nye – Advanced 

 

Ron Dickens - Advanced 

 

 

 

More photos can be seen on our website at 

http://www.leedsmarquetry.org.uk. 

Many thanks to Karen for photographs and to both 

Karen & Neil Avery for managing our website. 

 

The Ilkley Art Show 

Through Godfrey and Lisa, we were invited 

to this Show in August.  Godfrey writes: 

Space was limited, so a small selection of 

kits were taken, along with some veneer 

packs and cards and other small items (key 

rings, coasters) that Godfrey had been 

working on. No demonstration was possible, 

but plenty of conversation was had, advice 

was given, and all of the leaflets we had 

were taken. All day Friday and Saturday 

lunchtime were very busy, so thanks to 

Malcolm Headey who helped with the stall. 

Quite a number of members visited the 

Show, and Steve Cooper from Malton asked 

to be remembered to you all. 

In all, £130 was taken covering the £60 

outlay for the stall. 

We have been asked to go again next year, 

so perhaps this is something we should 

consider and make a bigger effort with next 

year. 

 

 

Leeds Anniversary Project 

Now the Seaton 

Cup is over, we 

will be looking at 

ways of 

combining the 

Leeds Project 

pictures into one 

piece for display 

at the next three 

Shows. If any 

member still has 

a picture 

(including ones 

just finished), 

then please can 

you give them to 

Steve. 

 

 

Leeds Project Calendar 

We intend to make a Calendar from the 

entries for the Leeds Project, and this should 

be available for the Crafts For Christmas 

Show. 

Last year, we only had a handful of 

Calendars ‘left over’ after members had 

bought their copies, and they sold very 

quickly. We will print the same number as 

last year, and sell those remaining as before 

to ensure we cover our costs for the 

exercise. 

 

LMG Card Making Group 

A small group have been busy making cards 

for the C4C Show. They are stunning. 

Members will have opportunities to buy 

some at the AGM. 


